
FY2018 Field Workshop Proposal 

Theme 
Food, Life and Peace: International Exchange through Learning Self-

sufficient Organic Farming 

The person 

in charge 
Satsuki Takahashi and Miya Itabashi 

When Early March, 2019 日 程 
3 nights and 4 

days 

Place Nasu-Shiobara, Tochigi Prefecture 

Collaborator Asian Rural Institute 

Capacity of 

participants 
Around 15 people 

Objective of 

Field 

Workshop 

Asian Rural Institute (ARI) has been training rural leaders in developing 

countries through self-sufficient organic farming. By doing farm work 

and attending lectures, basically in English, with people from various 

countries, participants in this workshop will be able to deepen their 

knowledge on sustainable development, food, life and peace. 

Schedule 

The itinerary might change according to circumstances.  

Day 1: Departing from Nasu-Shiobara Station, a campus tour, Foodlife 

work, and hot spring 

Day 2: Exercises, animal farming, morning gathering, organic farm work, 

lectures and cooking 

Day 3: Same as day 2 

Day 4: Exercises, morning gathering, wrap-up, and arriving at Nasu-

Shiobara Station 

Where to 

stay 

442-1, Tsukinukizawa, Nasu-

Shiobara, Tochigi Prefecture, 329-

2703 

施設名 
Asian Rural Institute 

℡ 0287-36-3111 

Cost 
Around 30,000 yen（including accommodation and food, but not transport 

expenses） 

Pre-&Post 

study 

session 

Pre-workshop study：scheduled in February 

Post-workshop study：scheduled in March 

Important 

notice 

(1) Please do not cancel after you are admitted into this workshop in 

November 2018.  You might have to pay participation fee even if you 

cancel. 

(2) This is a joint program with Field Study of the Japanese curriculum. 

Up to 15 students, including both SCOPE students and Japanese curriculum 

students, are admitted. 

Selection 
Participants might be selected through interviews if more than 15 

students apply for this program. 

Grading 
Students will be assessed based on their participation in the Field 

Workshop and pre- and post-Workshop study and on their essays. 

 


